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Dear Parents, 

 

Here we finally are at the end of a very long and eventful term. The children have worked very 

hard and we are very proud of their achievements this year. I would also like to thank all of the 

staff who make Bartons such a happy and caring place and wish them a very well-earned holiday.  

A very big thank you to all parents for your kind thoughts and wishes and the cards and 

presents that I have received – I have been very touched by them all. In addition I know that 

parents contributed to a collection and I received National Trust membership which is a 

brilliant gift.  I shall really enjoy visiting all of the places that I have not had time to see in the 

last few years. So thank you to everyone and I will think of you all during my many visits. 

I have enjoyed being head of Bartons and I know that I will miss so many things but especially 

the children and I wish them all the very best for the future. 

 

Reminders 

INSET days and start of term (Autumn Term 2016) 

Monday 5th September  INSET Day 

Tuesday 6th September  First day for pupils 

Friday 9th September INSET Day – Talk for Writing Training 

24th - 28th October Half Term 

Friday 16th December End of Autumn term 

The other INSET days will be organised when Mrs Powell has started in September. 

Early Morning Club 

This will be in the hall next year so please bring your children to the outside hall door just past 

the Willow Room entrance. This will start on Tuesday 6th September at 8.30am.  

Clubs 

You have received information about the SCS clubs. Details of school-run clubs will be sent out 

in the new school year. 

 

Please have a very lovely Summer holiday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. M. Daley 

Headteacher 

 


